
Comments for Planning Application DC/23/1899/FUL

 

Application Summary

Application Number: DC/23/1899/FUL

Address: 29A Queen Street Haverhill Suffolk CB9 9DZ

Proposal: Planning application - Installation of extractor fan

Case Officer: Clare Oliver

 

Customer Details

Name: Miss Danielle Prior

Address: 41B High Street, Haverhill, Suffolk CB9 8AH

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of the Public

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:The business 'Marble Grill' is currently residing in very close proximity to my residential

address on Brook Service Road. As a resident of this area, I fully appreciate the concerns other

residents of the High Street and Queen Street hold regarding noise and pollution and how this can

impact daily life.

However, the owners of Marble Grill (those that have submitted this application) have been

nothing but respectful, friendly and approachable. There have been no issues with parking, noise,

pollution or litter; and I am assured that should there ever be any issue of such kind, the owners

would endeavour to deal with them swiftly.

Behind this application are hard-working members of our community, and as a community we

should support their right to grow their business, which ultimately serves the town. It will be a great

benefit to the town centre to see a currently empty property (sadly one of many), turned into a

small thriving business run by local people.


